8-digit HS Code requirement for cargo to/from Jebel Ali
Description

From 1st June 2020, it is a mandatory requirement by the Dubai Customs to include the 8-digit
Harmonized System (HS) product code on all cargo manifests & bills of lading for shipments
to/from the port of Jebel Ali, United Arab Emirates.

To facilitate compliance, please ensure to include the applicable HS Code(s) in your shipping
instructions. For shipments involving more than one commodity, the HS codes for all the
commodity items need to be separately specified.

We seek your kind co-operation to ensure timely processing of your shipments and to avoid
delays/penalties.

For any further queries, please contact your local Swire Shipping representative.
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